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IT’S HARD TO BELIEVE that the end of first quarter of 2024 is almost upon us!  Already this year, much 

ministry here in the States and around the world has taken place.  In our Pennsylvania Central Services office, 

we have shipped open-air supplies to New York, Boston, California, Texas, Pennsylvania, Florida, Arizona, 

New Jersey, and Arkansas. We now assist our leadership in preparing for our Spring Break Miami outreach next 

month, the upcoming international staff conference to be held in Ecuador during May, and our one-week annual 

open-air evangelism training seminar during June in Baltimore. 

 

OUR STAFF IN PARAGUAY have open doors to proclaim the 

Gospel in the open air, public schools, to Indian tribes, on military 

bases, and even to the police. OAC serves the church, helping it 

evangelize its neighbourhood through open-air film meetings. Public 

schools welcome OAC to present films and dramas on the dangers of 

drugs and other ethical issues. These are always followed by the 

preaching of the Gospel. Indian tribes come to see our films and listen to 

the Gospel preached in their Guarani language. They are followed up by 

missions that are planting churches among them.  

 

AS ALWAYS, WE ARE THANKFUL FOR YOU, OUR SUPPORT 

FAMILY! We thank you for praying and giving, so we 

can continue on. We appreciate and need your help in this 

way.
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2024 IS OFF TO 
A GREAT START! 


